



## Waste Management Sub-committee report July 2015

### June Report:

Issues raised from community discussed with PWC are:

*1 Continued overflow of bins at Bell/Cargo/Tennis.*

**Response-** PWC is still looking at whether URM can introduce additional bins. PWC ranger is monitoring and will take photos to support push for additional bins.

*2 Update on the smaller lids for the skips to minimize incorrect usage*

**Response-** Update that lids are now due by end of July

*3 Ongoing issues with collection of recycling to top of island in wet weather.*

**Response-** PWC will discuss with URM- no obvious solution other than the road repair.

*4 Why was the post-storm vegetation removal done with no notice so that residents had no opportunity to move material to road for collection*

**Response-** Apparently the short timeline meant there was no time to notify SIRA or community. Cass has already responded that this is unsatisfactory as the next collection is October.

### Discussion Items for SIRAC:

*Letter from SIRA requesting additional vegetation clean-up- with notice?*

### Decision items for SIRAC:

*None*